
Neerav Pillai– Selected for Junior National Football Championship Boys 2016-2017 

 

The Orchid School is proud to announce that Neerav Pillai, a class VIII (Amber) student of 

TOS will be representing the Maharashtra State Junior Football team which will be 

participating in the qualifying round of the Sub-Junior National Football Championship to be 

held at Indore, Madhya Pradesh on 19th to 23rd December 2016.  

Wish you the very best Neerav. The Orchid School extends its support in your journey to the 

National Football Championship 2016-2017.  

 



 

 

 

 


